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From: lan Gibbon

Sent: Tuesday, 4 February 2020 10:31 AM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Modification to Nords Wharf Concept plan.
Dear Sirs,

We are writing in relation to the Modification to Nords Wharf Concept Plan Approval (MP10_0088 MOD 1).

The developer would like the intersection Pacific Highway and Awabakal Drive to be a left-in, left-out only, forcing
the traffic to come through our village. We are in favour of the Commission’s option of a signalised seagull
intersection.

| live on Government Road, Nords Wharf and we already have a problem with speeding traffic on this road. There
are no footpaths, and hence, the young children ride scooters etc. on the road. It is already dangerous, and any
further traffic will only exacerbate the danger.

Regards,
lan and Barbara Gibbon

Nords Wharf 2281





